
Strata  Renovations  and
Applications
Does  an  owners  corporation  have  to  approve  development
applications and renovations?

Strata buildings are becoming older. This has given rise to an
increasing  number  of  renovations  that  are  carried  out  in
strata buildings. This, in turn, has resulted in more owners
corporations  and  strata  managers  being  asked  to  approve
development applications, and building works associated with
renovations.

Often requests for development applications or building works
to be approved are made urgently and owners corporations and
strata managers are threatened with legal action if approval
is not given promptly. But does an owners corporation have to
approve  a  development  application  or  allow  an  owner  to
renovate his or her unit?

What happens if the owners corporation refuses to approve a
development application or permit renovations? Can the owners
corporation’s decision be overturned? If so, how? This paper
will provide the answers to these questions.

Click  here  for  the  full  paper  –  Strata  Applications  and
Renovations

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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